
Our School book Club 2020-2022    





For the school years 2020-2021, 2021-2022 and 2022-2023, our school has joined an online book Project, 
called #ioleggoperchè.

In the website https://www.ioleggoperche.it/ you can find the Project; 

IT IS A LARGE COLLECTION OF BOOKS IN SUPPORT OF SCHOOL LIBRARIES

It is organized by the Italian Publishers Association, supported by the Ministry of Culture - Directorate 
General for Libraries and Copyright and the Center for books and reading, in collaboration with the 
Ministry of Education.

# ioleggoperché is the largest national reading promotion initiative. Thanks to the energy, commitment 
and passion of teachers, booksellers, students and publishers, and the public who have contributed to 
the success of # ioleggoperché, so far over a million books have been donated to schools, which today 
enrich the book heritage of school libraries throughout Italy.

Thanks to this Project our students are having the possibility to read different books, offered to the school by common 
people, teachers, parents and so on. The books will stay in the school library.








